
 

 

2023 St Peter Chanel Sports Club Newsletter Term 1 Week 5 

 

AIMS GAMES - SEPTEMBER 2023! 

Are you a competitive sportsperson? Then check this out! The 

2023 AIMS Games are in Tauranga from 2nd-8th September and 

are open to all 11, 12 and 13 year olds.  

The 2023 Event Information Booklet is now live and can be accessed here 

https://www.nzaimsgames.co.nz/register/event-information-booklet-1.  

Additional information about the tournament can be found on the website here 

https://www.nzaimsgames.co.nz/home-2. 

Registrations will open at 9.00am on Friday, 10th March 2023, and close at 11.59pm 

on Wednesday, 31st May 2023. 

All registrations will be done through our school Sports Coordinator. If you are 

interested in competing, please email sports@spc.ac.nz  

JUNIOR TOUGH GUY & GAL CHALLENGE! 

Do you love mud? Then this one’s for you! The Junior Tough 

Guy & Gal is an extreme off-road running event. 

We have booked 25 slots for our school team on 

Wednesday, 21 June. To find out more  information, visit 

www.eventpromotions.co.nz 

If you would like to join our school team, please contact sports@spc.ac.nz  

KEEP UP TO DATE 

Keep up to date with what’s happening in sport by reading this Sport Newsletter every 

week! This newsletter is the school’s main line of communication for all things sport. 

You don’t want to miss out!  

 

 



 

SPORT PARENT LEADS 

Flippa Ball - Nicole Bradbury nicole.bradbury@hcc.govt.nz 

Inline Hockey - Sasha & Eli eli.sasha.wilson@gmail.com 

Netball - Miha Brown spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 

Touch - Jo McLaren jo.mclaren@hotmail.co.nz 

Water Polo - Sarah Quinn quinnlandscaping@xtra.co.nz 

If you have any questions or queries about a specific sport, please contact our 

knowledgeable and helpful Sport Parent Leads. For general queries about sport 

please contact Sarie on sports@spc.ac.nz, phone 07 849 3734, cell 022 156 6171.  

 

 

Yr 7-8 Saints United Basketball Term 2 
Tue, 18 Apr 2023 to Tue, 20 Jun 2023 

YMCA 36 Pembroke Street | 36 Pembroke Street, Hamilton Lake, Hamilton 

From $57.00 per season 

Run by Saints United Sports 

Registrations close 4 March. Late entries will not be accepted. 

 

Year 7 and 8 students enrolled at St Joseph’s, St Peter Chanel, Marian, St Pius and St 
Columba’s Catholic schools are invited to play for these Saints United Basketball teams. 
Some teams may be expected to play competitive Basketball in a higher grade than what 
our individual schools can offer. 

Combining has brought together more players which has ensured all those that want to 
play a sport has the ability to do so. 

Teams are a mix of the schools so please be prepared to have players from other school in 
your team. There is no guarantee you will know everyone in your team. Where its possible we 
will try to unsure there are at last 2 members from each school to help with the need of car 
sharing etc but with the vast increase in interest we have experienced in Term One we cannot 
guarantee it. 

Teams require a Manager and a Coach to be registered. Please bear this in mind when 
registering your child. Without parent help these sports cannot go ahead and will be cancelled 
and passed on to clubs. 

If your child wishes to try out, please sign-up on the following link:  

https://enrolmy.com/saints-united/book-now/4-Saints-United-Basketball---Term-2 


